Thursday, March 20th!

Join us after lunch for a game of UNO and
meet our new volunteer: Jamestown’s Matt Totten!
 
Matthew loves Jamestown – he was born and raised on the island with his twin sister Julia and parents Bart Totten and Laura Rossi Totten. He graduated from Melrose, Lawn, and Narragansett High School where Matt was a member of the National Honor Society.  Matt played on Jamestown soccer teams and was the manager of Narragansett’s Boys Soccer Team when they won the RI State Soccer Championship in 2020.

In January 2025, Matt graduated from the Sargent Center Expanded Engagement Post-Secondary Preparation/Vocational Program. Currently. Matt now works at McQuade’s Marketplace.

Matt is a lifelong car aficionado who volunteers at the Audrain Car Museum in Newport. Matt is an avid Patriots/Red Sox/Celtics fan; he loves music, travel, family sailing, cool fashion, and the island (especially everyone at the Jamestown Fire Department!).
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